New Professionals

Co nfel' €N CEC (Museums)
7th October 2008
Merseyside Maritime Museum, Liverpool

students, researchers and those new to the profession of
the Museum sector, will be held on 7th October 2008 in
collaboration with National Museums Liverpool.

K:ﬂw“ ﬁ The BU biennial New Professionals Conference for

Registration is just £5 per person.

The 2008 New Professionals Conference programme will
be led by current and newly qualified students giving
them the opportunity to:

+ Present short papers and poster presentations on their
research and professional/volunteering experiences in
museums

+ Lead informed debates and discussion about
museological topics

+ Network with museum professionals and

+ Meet similar students and employees in the museum
sector

And it looks excellent on your CV!

For more details and to register online go to:
http://www.bournemouth.ac.uk/conservation/conferences/npc/index.html
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